
Fire Department
Charter Township of White Lake

To: Board of Trustee Officials

From: John Holland, Fire Chief

Date: 08/31/2023

Re: Request to purchase structural Firefighting Gear

The Fire Department is requesting to purchase five (6) sets of structural Firefighting gear. The order will

be placed prior to the new year, and will be funded out of the 2024 budget.

Attached are Four (4) separate bids:

1. Phoenix Safety Outfitters (Lion V-Force) $3,995.00 per set

2. Municipal Emergency Services (Honeywell HFRP) $4,170.00 per set
3. Macqueen Equipment (Globe G-XCEL) $4,646.43 Per set
4. Municipal Emergency Services (Fire-DEX) $4,675.00 per set

Based on our research, product use, and to remain consistent with current department gear, it is our

recommendation to purchase from the company known as Macqueen Equipment (Globe G- XCEL Gear)

for a total of $27,878.58.

John Holland
Fire Chief


